

City of Albuquerque Environmental Health Department

P.O. Box 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103



«Station_Name» «Site_Address» «City», «State» «Zip»

February 10, 2015

On behalf of The Vehicle Pollution Management Division (VPMD), I invite Air Care station owners/operators to an Air Care Station Manager's Meeting on March 18, 2015 from 5:30pm to 6:30pm. Tentatively, the meeting will be held at VPMD Headquarters located at 1500 Broadway NE; however, depending on the number of individuals interested in attending, a different venue may be chosen to accommodate a larger group.

Please contact VPMD at 764-1110, or by e-mail at vpm@cabq.gov to confirm your attendance no later than close of business on Friday March 6, 2015. Final details of the Manager's meeting will be posted on the VPMD website (www.cabq.gov/aircare) during the week of March 9. We hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

Fabian Macias
Air Quality Official

Vehicle Pollution Management Division

1500 Broadway Blvd. NE Albuquerque, NM 87102

Cc: Danny Nevarez, Deputy Director, EHD Air Quality Programs

VPMD Staff